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SUMMARY 

The Council’s Corporate Strategy sets out our Vision and Priorities for the Borough.  
 
Our current Corporate Strategy covers the period 2017 to 2023, so work has been 
undertaken to prepare a new draft Corporate Strategy for the next six years, 2023-
2029.  
 
At its meeting on 15 May 2023, the Executive will be presented with a Report 
outlining how the new draft Corporate Strategy has been developed and a summary 
of the updated Vision, Values and Priorities.  
 
The Executive will be asked to approve the draft Corporate Strategy which will then 
be subject to a period of public consultation before being presented to this Scrutiny 
Panel again later this year.  
 

RECOMMENDATION 

Members are requested to consider and comment on the draft Corporate Strategy 
attached to the report as Appendix A so that it can be passed to the Executive. 



  

 
Appendices: 

A: Appendix A: Draft Corporate Strategy 2023-2029 

B: Appendix B: Fareham Demographics 

C: Appendix C: Fareham Achievements  

 
Background Papers: None 
 
Reference Papers: None 

 
Enquiries: 
For further information on this report please contact Katherine Trott, Policy Research and 
Engagement Officer. (Ext 4580) 

 


